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Mark Setaro Speaking on the Process of Returning to Work after a TBI

Mount Laurel, NJ – June 9, 2015 – Weber Gallagher Partner Mark S. Setaro will speak at a one-hour 
webinar at noon on June2 4, entitled “Head Injuries and the Workplace.”  The program is part of Bancroft’s 
Heads-Up Webinar Series.

Setaro will give an overview of New Jersey workers’ compensation law, explore palliative versus curative 
treatment for head injuries, teach ways to get the employee back to work if possible and examine the best 
strategies for support in the workplace and finding available resources.

To register for this information webinar, go to http://tinyurl.com/nf5o3j5.  Space is limited for this free 
program. For more information, email Stefanie Wolenczuk at Stefanie.Wolenczuk@bancroft.org.

Setaro represents insurance carriers and third-party administrators in workers’ compensation cases. He 
handles matters ranging from those involving basic work injuries to advanced occupational medical 
conditions. He appears before state and federal courts in New Jersey and is a New Jersey Certified 
Workers’ Compensation Lawyer.

 

Weber Gallagher Simpson Stapleton Fires & Newby LLP has more than 115 lawyers and 16 civil practice 
areas.  The firm provides legal counseling and representation in the Mid-Atlantic United States to local, 
national and international businesses, financial institutions and insurance companies.  To learn more, visit 
www.wglaw.com.
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